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Reminders 
We would like to remind all parents of a few health and safety 
requirements that we have at the moment: 

 To limit the number of people on site, we ask that only one 
parent brings their child / children to school and picks them 
up. Not one per child – one per family. Please, please stick 
to this as we have noticed that numbers have increased.  

 Please do not let your child play on any of the play 
equipment.  

 If you arrive late or need to drop something into school, 
please wait outside the main entrance and phone school. 
Someone will then come outside and meet you.  

 Please leave school grounds as soon as you have dropped 
your child off or picked them up and maintain social 
distance with any other adults and children at all times.  

 

 

Communication with School 
For the safety of the children and staff on the school site, we cannot allow parents 
into the building, including into the foyer at the front of the school. Instead, 
please continue to contact us by telephoning the school and by emailing the 
school office. Should you arrive late any morning, please telephone the school 
from outside the school entrance and a member of staff will collect your child. 
However, please know that we are still here for you. If you need to speak to 
the class teacher or Headteacher, they are more than happy to speak to you 
in the playground or by phone. 
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Healthy Lunches and Snacks and Drinks  
Please can we remind everyone that as a healthy school we don’t allow chocolate 
and sweets in children’s lunch boxes. Children in Years 3 and 4 need a snack of 
fruit or vegetable at break time. 
Also, please remember that the water bottles that the children have in their 
classroom need to be water only. They can have squash in a separate bottle to drink 
at lunch time if they wish. Thank you for your help.   

 

Data Collection Forms 
Later this week, a data collection form will be sent home with all children. This 
year, to avoid paper work passing between school and homes and back again, we 
would like parents to check that the information is correct, especially contact 
telephone numbers. If there are any details that need to be changed please email 
the school office email address office@fromevalley.dorset.sch.uk  
Thank you for your help.  

 

Individual School Photos 
Individual school photos are being taken of all children in school and preschool on 
Tuesday 17th November. Unfortunately, this year, as we are keeping our class 
bubbles separate so we are unable to have sibling photos taken. Our school 
photographer (Fraser Portraits) has shared its risk assessment to ensure that we 
can take photographs this year within the guidelines of the pandemic. 

 

Nut Free School Lunches and Snacks 

A reminder to everyone that we are a nut free school. Please 

ensure that all lunches, snacks and drinks do not contain nuts. 

Thank you for your help 
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